
• Completely customizable to meet your
operational needs

• Flexible and convenient for everyone-
order from anywhere, via the web-
based portal application

• Include images of plated items for
easy identification

• User-friendly design and familiar layout
and functionality

• Menus pull from same database as
existing POS system, with options to
customize availability

Why online 
ordering?

Improve student satisfaction with 
flexible ordering options including 
pickup and delivery. Fast and easy!

Online ordering acts as a powerful line 
buster, reducing long lines in campus 
cafeterias and retail spaces by enabling 
students to place and pay. 

Increase revenue by offering online 
ordering that goes beyond dining. Offer 
students easy access to grocery stores, 
transport requests, campus bookstores, 
and so much more.

Offering on-site online ordering 
demonstrates a commitment to 
providing the greatest amenities and 
services, making your community more 
appealing.

Online Ordering

Empower your 
students to order 
from anywhere

(800) 289-9636
sales@fullcount.net


